
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Due to the recent shortened weeks and early dismissals, I am still working 
to finish and finalize placement testing for all students. Without this data, it 
is difficult to assign appropriate homework. I would like to utilize this week 
to finish and begin homework next Monday, September 17th. Thank you 
for your patience. Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jason Gonzalez 
jgonzalez@upperdarbysd.org 
610-626-9363 
 


